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Membets will have noticed that the ait-conditioning has been installed, 
this valuable investment needs to be used accot-ding to the manufuctutets 
inshuctions. Pat Cummins and a numbet of out- membets have been 
shown the cott-ect operating pt-ocedutes, please tettain from altering these 
settings. The windows and doots are to be left open during the running 
of the air conditioner, this enables a steady Aow of fresh air. Thanks fa.-
you..-co-operation. 

The Christmas giving tree has been a success, the Woden Youth Centre 
wish to thank all the members for their generous donations. It you have 
anything to donate to this appeal please bring it in before Friday the 18th 

December. 

Thanks to all those who came and hdped at the garden working bee. It 
was disappointing that so few donated their time to this worthwhile 
project. 

Thanks go to all those who helped with the Club Christmqs Pqrty, and tot-
the kind donations of food. It was enjoyed by all those who attended. 
Darcey Plath did his usual Santa impersonation, thanks Darcey. 

Thank you to the choir for an enjoyable concert and moming tea on 
monday 7h December, it was enjoyed by those who attended. The choir 
is noted for their good work outside the club performing in hostels and 
nutsing homes. 



We are going to purchase an electric hand mixer and knife block for the 
kitchen, qnd we will be providing 25 more coffee mugs. 

Does anybody have any memorabili<1 regarding the Senior Citizens Club, 
for example newspaper cuttings and photos. We qre attempting to 
compile q chronicle of our clubs history. 

We need a ch<1ir rqil put up in the new room to protect the walls. Is there 
a handy person in the club who is willing to do this job, it would be much 
appreciated. 

)qck Lqzarus is very ill in hospital, we c1ll send )qck qnd Vql out best wishes, 
and hope he recovers soon. 

Kc1thy Pc1kis hc1s recovered from her illness, c1nd is bc1ck c1t the club. 
Everybody hc1s missed Kclthy's Mondc1y lunches. 

I wish you c1ll c1 merry Chtistmc1s c1nd look forwc1rd to seeing you next 
yec1r. 

Any contributions to The Meridian would be most welcome. 

Ros 
The President 




